
PUBLIC NOTICE
Corpus Christi Regional Transportation Authority

Proposed 2015 Operating and Capital Budgets

Date: October 16, 2016
The proposed 2017 Operating and Capital Budgets for the Corpus Christi Regional Transportation Authority are available for public review and comment.

It can be viewed on the RTA Website at: http://ccrta.org//news-opportunities/public-notice/ or you may obtain a copy of the proposed Budget by contacting Stephanie Alvarez at (361) 903-3450. 
An opportunity for supplemental public review will be provided on Wednesday, October 19, 2016 @ 7:00 p.m., and an Official public review and comment will be November 2, 2016 starting at 8:30 a.m., both will be held at the CCRTA Staples Street Center, 602 N. Staples St., 2nd Floor Board Room, Corpus Christi, Texas 78401.

On Sunday, October 16, 2016 this Notice was posted by Stephanie Alvarez, Administrative Assistant, at the Nueces County Courthouse, 901 Leopard, Corpus Christi, Texas, the RTA Administration Offices, 5658 Bear Lane, Corpus Christi, Texas and sent to the Nueces County Clerk and San Patricio County Clerk.
